
 

 
Notification 1998 / 14 

 
7th Meeting of the Conference of the Contracting Parties to the 

Convention on Wetlands (Ramsar, Iran, 1971) 
 

10-18 May 1999, San José, Costa Rica 
 

 
The Bureau of the Convention on Wetlands (Ramsar, Iran, 1971) presents its 
compliments  and has the honour to refer to the following: 
 
The Bureau of the Convention on Wetlands has the pleasure of attaching a 
package of materials relating to the 7th Meeting of the Conference of the 
Contracting Parties to the Convention, to be held in San José, Costa Rica, from 
10-18 May 1999. The package includes: 
 

1. General information sheet 
2. Provisional Agenda and Programme 
3. Conference registration form 
4. List of COP7 documents 
5. Hotel information and booking form 
6. Tours information and booking form 
7. Exhibition space information and reservation form 
8. Information on visas 
9. An acknowledgement to those governments and institutions that have 

already provided or confirmed their sponsorship for Ramsar COP7 
 
The Bureau of the Convention on Wetlands respectfully requests that the content 
of the present Note be communicated to the competent national authorities and 
avails itself of this opportunity to renew  the assurance of its highest consideration. 
 
Gland, 9 December 1998 
 
 

 


